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Dear Secretary, 

 

The IUAA Indoor Track & Field Championships are taking place on Friday 10
th

 February 2016 in Athlone Institute of 

Technology. Please note that the event is a one day event on the Friday.  

 

Please note the early start time this year.  

 

All colleges are reminded that due to the limited number of event assistants available all colleges have been assigned to 

events over the course of the championships. Colleges are asked to provide event assistants at their designated times to 

help with the smooth running of the championships. Lists are available online and will also be posted in the stadium.  

 

All athletes are asked to bring their student cards with them, as all athletes will be asked to confirm their registration 

details over the course of the weekend.  

 

 

Entry Deadline:  10.00pm Wednesday, 8
th

 February 2016  

Presentation:  Medals will be presented throughout the championship.  

 

 

Full details including online entries, closing dates and times, timetables, event assistants, qualification, maps, 

travel details, FAQs and rules are available online at:   www.indoors.iuaa.org  
If you have misplaced your IUAA online entries password, please contact passwords@iuaa.org immediately so as to 

insure that your athletes are entered on time.  

 

Captains are reminded of the following: 

 All entries must be made online by the deadline. No late entries will be accepted. No new entries on the day 

will be accepted. Captains are strongly advised to enter athletes in as many events as possible and to enter substitute 

athletes.  

 Athletes must be eligible for IUAA competition as defined in 6.2.1 & 8.2 of the IUAA constitution.  

 One Year Down (OYD) athletes can only compete in the season immediately following the academic year in 

which they were last held a valid student card. i.e. the academic year after completing finals or submitting a thesis. 

Athletes can’t compete as a OYD during a years off books.  

 Check-in closes 1 hour prior to the start of each event, so as to allow starting orders to be drawn and 

substitutions to be made. All athletes are encouraged to check-in early so as to avoid a last minute rush.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Indoor Track & Field Championships.  

 

Yours in sport, 

 

 

_______________________________     

Damian Walsh        

Chair AAI Universities Committee 2016-2018    

 

Note: The EARLY start time this year. 

http://www.indoors.iuaa.org/

